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Michelle Dodrill

From: Ronan Toft
Sent: Friday 8 April 2022 15:53
To: Caitlin O’Shea
Cc: Brian Harkin
Subject: RE: SD21B/0490 1 Tara Hill Crescent

Hi Caitlin, 
 
Having reviewed the applicant’s submission and visited the subject site, the proposed setback distance to the 
surface water pipe is acceptable in principle. 
 
Regards, 
Ronan 
 

From: Caitlin O’Shea <coshea@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Friday 8 April 2022 15:44 
To: Brian Harkin <bharkin@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Ronan Toft <rtoft@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: SD21B/0490 1 Tara Hill Crescent 
 
Hi Brian, Ronan, 
 
Clarification of AI has been received on SD21B/0490 1 Tara Hill Crescent. The first item related to the setback from 
the surface water to the west of the site. 
 
Would you please be able to advise if the response is acceptable? I’m aiming to have my report to Colm by 
Wednesday next week. So any indication before then would be much appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 
Caitlin 
 
 
Caitlin O’Shea 
Executive Planner, 
Development Management Team, 
Land Use Planning and Transportation. 
 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.  

 
 


